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Frazer named Office Manager in KDOT’s Ulysses 

Office 

 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has promoted Carmen Frazer of Kendall to Office 

Manager in the District Six, Area Two office in Ulysses.  Frazer has served as the Administrative 

Assistant in the District Six, Area One Office in Syracuse for the past six years.  In her new 

position, she will serve as the liaison for area office and respond to inquiries from the public, 

maintain materials and supplies, assist new hires with orientation, and handle office 

procurement activities. 

 

Frazer graduated from Lakin High School and attended Oklahoma Wesleyan University earning 

a B.S. degree in Music Education.   

 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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